
To all GA Room Secretaries, Treasurers and Trusted Servants: 

Arizona Intergroup handles the business of the GA program in Arizona. Intergroup 
collects and distributes monies to send our Area 3D Trustees to International 
conferences, host Arizona area mini-conferences, maintain our Helpline and 
website, and fund several committees including Sponsorship, Social Events, and 
Pressure Relief. Representation, communication, and financial support from your 
individual meeting groups make all of this possible. 

Our common welfare should come first; personal recovery depends upon group 
unity. All groups can and should be involved in this process by designating a 
representative to attend Intergroup and participate in its work, and then return 
and share with his/her room members any pertinent GA-related information and 
announcements. Intergroup is held on the third Monday of each month; the 
meeting starts at 6:30 pm and typically ends between 7:30 and 8:00 pm. 

We look to all of you as Trusted Servants for suggestions that will enable 
Intergroup to do a better job to support your rooms. We are also seeking fresh 
ideas from individual members for the creation and planning of new events. 
These ideas should be shared and discussed in your local meetings, and your 
representative should share them with Intergroup. 

At the present time, we are conducting Intergroup meetings online via Zoom. We 
receive notification of these monthly meetings through Pam K’s email 
distributions from harpomarx@wbhsi.net or pkduckbug@yahoo.com. If you 
and/or your room representative haven’t done so yet, contact Pam and ask her to 
add your name and email address to the distribution list. Please share all 
Intergroup announcements with your room members. 

Communication is the key, and information is gold. 

Thanks, 

Bob D 

Chairperson, Arizona Intergroup 

 


